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Bifocal's October Sneak Peek

Can My Advance Directives Travel Across State Lines?
By: Charlie Sabatino

America is a very mobile society. Not only do we move around a lot, many are willing 
to travel to get health care, especially for complex, specialty treatment. How well do 
our wishes travel with us across state lines and across health systems?

Read the full article online.

Upcoming Webinar: How the Updated CMS Nursing Facility 
Regulations Impact Your Clients
Admission. Eviction. Quality of Care. Staffing. If a nursing facility accepts Medicare 
and/or Medicaid, these issues and many, many others are governed by 
comprehensive federal nursing facility regulations. And the federal government 
just has released a massive re-write of these lengthy and important regulations. 
Early press coverage has focused on the regulations' ban on pre-dispute arbitration 
agreements. The new regulations also: change staff training requirements, 
emphasize person-centered care planning, and limit resident "dumping" by 
referencing transfer-discharge rules. This webinar will bring lawyers up to speed on 
essential changes in the regulations impacting consumers.
Learn more or register
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Bifocal is distributed six times a year to 
a variety of professionals interested in 
law and aging. It is a publication of the 
American Bar Association's
Commission on Law and Aging, whose 
mission is to strengthen and secure the 
legal rights, dignity, autonomy, quality 
of life, and quality of care of elders. It
carries out this mission through 
research, policy development, 
technical assistance, advocacy, 
education, and training on a wide 
range of law-related issues, including: 
legal services to older persons; health 
and long-term care; housing; 
professional ethical issues; Social 
Security, Medicare, Medicaid, and 
other public benefit programs; 
guardianship; elder abuse; health care 
decision-making; pain management 
and end-of-life care; dispute
resolution; and court-related needs of 
older persons.
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